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Monday 26th September 2022

Dear 1P Parents and Carers

I am writing to update you on our teaching arrangements for 1P.

As you may be aware, Mrs Parsloe is currently off sick and we are sorry to inform you that her

absence will be continuing.

We have been very fortunate in securing an experienced supply teacher, Mr Prezewloka (known

as Mr P to the children), who is able to stay with us during this time. This means that we can

provide consistent support for your children. Our normal curriculum will continue to be delivered

and Mr Prezewoka will be ably supported by his Y1 colleagues, in particular 1R’s class teacher

Mrs Richardson and Miss Greenhough 1P’s class TA. Our Head of Infants, Miss Woodhouse will

also be supporting him in his role.

We would like to thank you for your understanding and am sure you will join us in wishing Mrs

Parsloe a speedy recovery.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sutton

Head of School Primary

mailto:info@st-marks-southampton.org.uk

